Notes from the Patients Participation Group

Wednesday, 15th January 2014
at St Luke’s Primary Care Centre
Present 

Joan Randell (Chair) Moira Chapman, Ray Chapman, Christine Churchman, Catherine Donaldson, Brian Morgan, Chris Page and Pauline Robinson (patients) 
Apologies

Apologies were received from Graham Jamieson
Agenda

This being an interim meeting, there was no set agenda. 

The objective set for the meeting was to identify the elements and content from which a draft constitution could be drawn up.
These minutes are in the form of brief notes.

Updates
· Two members shared their experiences of the Doctor First telephone consultation service. Both incidents caused distress and/or prolonged discomfort those involved and/or their family members. The first was taken up by the Assistant Practice Manager who, after reviewing the recorded telephone conversation, advised that the receptionist had correctly followed the script and was fully compliant with practice procedures. In the second, the member firmly of believes that her condition could have been resolved much earlier had she achieved a face-to-face consultation at a much earlier stage.
· PR gave details of forthcoming Dementia Friends Champion training. The whole day session (10.00 to 16.00) will be held by the Alzheimer’s Society at Northampton Museum and Art Gallery on Saturday, February 1st.  For further details visit www.dementiafriends.org.uk
· JR noted that four patients have shown an interest in becoming members of the PPG. She will contact the members personally to discuss their interest further and invite them to attend the next quarterly meeting (see below for details).
· Members noted with regret that TT had not attended several meetings and wonder if they may be able to assist him to get to forthcoming meetings. BM to contact him, PR offered to provide transport if needed.
Draft Constitution
The rest of the meeting was devoted to members discussing the content of a new Constitution. Copies of seven exemplar constitutions were available. Working in groups, members identified the key elements of the various Constitutions, the tone and style which they found most appropriate to our context, preferred layouts and level of formality were pinpointed.  Thought was given to the desirability of drafting optional elements on financial arrangements.  All this was done in such a way that a wealth of annotated information was generated. BM will use this to draw up a first draft constitution which will be produced and circulated to all PPG committee members prior to the next interim meeting (see below for details).  
Next Meeting

The date of the next meeting will be Wednesday, 18th February starting at 6.15 p.m. This will be an interim meeting to discuss a draft constitution. 

The next quarterly meeting will be held on Wednesday 4th or 18th March. The actual date to be confirmed after JR contacts GJ.
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